
Hello 
There are plenty of organizations with lots of money to harass fishermen. Oceana ,Conservation 
Law Foundation , Ocean Conservency are just a few. 
  
It seems they are motivated by a basic premis which is  
"Any interaction between people and animals/fish where the fish/animals come out on the short 
end is not acceptble to them". 
  
So they proceed to try to shut down hunting and fishing. 
I am not a hunter, but I am a  fisherman and hope you will stand against these efforts to shut 
down fishing areas to satisfy these radical preservationists. - Tom 
  
Tom King 
18 Walnut Ave 
 Scituate Mass.02066 
 
Interested in sharks 
visit my website 
www.newenglandsharks.com 
 

http://www.newenglandsharks.com/

